

June 28, 2023

Commissioner James B. Gibson

Clark County 500 S. Grand Central Parkway Las Vegas, NV 89155

Dear Commissioner Gibson,

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with us last month to discuss the upcoming Super Bowl and the County's support for the event. In follow-up to those discussions, the Corporate Combine committee is committed to expand our economic diversification and development footprint during the upcoming Super Bowl event and take full advantage of all this major event has to offer. To that end, we have attached for your review a description of our goals and anticipated activities. We are asking that the County consider making an investment of \$440,000 to support our planned activities. Given the fast approaching timing of the event, we respectfully request that the County give consideration to this request in early August if at all possible.

Please feel free to reach out if you would like to discuss this further and we look forward to the Commission's discussion and possible approval in August.

Sincerely,

Jan Jones
Jan Jones

Peter Guzman

Peter Guzman

Ryan Erwin

Fyrn Erwin

CC: Kevin Schiller Shani Coleman

Attachment